
CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

PURPOSE: Award a contract to a Triad Road Mantenance Company Inc. to perform long line striping 
and thermoplastic pavement marking on High Point maintained city streets. 

BACKGROUND: The Signs and Marking Division in the Transportation Department is responsible for 
new installation and replacement of long line striping and thermoplastic pavement markings on city 
maintained public streets.  Triad Road Maintenance Company Inc. holds the current contract and was 
the lone contractor to submit a bid during the informal bid process.  The contract will be for three years 
with two one year extensions.  The contract price is $64,226.00 per year with a three year total of 
$192,678.00.  The amount submitted for this contract is only slightly higher that what was approved in 
2019.  

BUDGET IMPACT: Funds are included the 2024-25 Budget. 

RECOMMENDATION/ACTION REQUESTED: City Council is requested to consider a contract with 
Triad Road Maintenance Company, Inc. in the amount of $64,226 per year for a three-year total of 
$192,678 for long line stripping and thermoplastic pavement marking on city-maintained streets 
and authorize the appropriate City Official(s) to execute all necessary documents. 

TITLE:  Consideration of a Contract with Triad Road Maintenance Company Inc. 

FROM:  Greg Venable, Transportation Director MEETING DATE:  November 18, 2024 

PUBLIC HEARING: N/A ADVERTISED DATE/BY: September 24, 2024  
Purchasing BID # 2008-
102424 

ATTACHMENTS:  Bid submittal By Triad Road Maintenance Company Inc. 
            Bid Recommendation Form 
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